
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the Gulf Coast Invitational, we would like to request the release of all club players, 
from your school, to participate in the 2025 Gulf Coast Invitational. The event will be held in 
Tampa, Florida on Friday, February 7th – Sunday, February 9th, 2025. 
 
We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the academic 
calendar as much as possible when planning and scheduling our yearly event structure. The 
event begins on Friday and may require the participating student/athletes to miss that Thursday 
and Friday from school. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions. I can be reached at ryan@smcsoccer.com. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Morgan 
Tournament Director 
Gulf Coast Invitational 

 


